
     Street Committee Minutes 

 
Honorable Council  
City of Newark, Ohio 
June 6, 2016 
 
There was a meeting of the Service Committee in Council Chambers on Tuesday May 31, 2016 after Finance 

Committee with these members present: 

Carol Floyd  Jeff Rath 

Dee Hall   Alex Rolletta 

Jeremy Blake  Curtis Johnson 

Mark Fraizer for Doug Marmie 

We Wish to Report: 

 
1. There was a discussion regarding vacating a portion of an alley running north and south 

between Fairlawn Ave and Woodlawn Ave. 

 

Mr. Cost- spoke regarding the information and request that he received from Mrs. Corder and 

Mrs. Sayre to vacate the alley.  

Spoke for the vacation:    Spoke against:  

Diana Corder, 964 Fairlawn Ave   Bob Adkins, 1014 Woodlawn Ave 

Debbie Sayre, 963 Woodlawn Ave  Tanya Green, 976 Fairlawn Ave   

      Peggy Adkins, 1014 Woodlawn Ave 

      Alex Rolletta, 4th Ward Councilman 

      Carol Floyd, 7th Ward Councilwoman 

      Curtis Johnson, 5th Ward Councilman 

      Mark Fraizer, At Large Councilman 

 

 There will not be any further action taken on this request to vacate the alley.  

 

Carol Floyd, Chair 


